
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law as follows: 
Under ss 102 and 103, the making of the National Electricity Amendment (Embedded 
Networks) Rule 2015 No. 15 and related final determination. All provisions of Schedule 1 
commence on 1 December 2016. All provisions of Schedules 2, 4 and 5 commence on 1 
December 2017. All provisions of Schedules 3 and 6 commence on 17 December 2015. 

Under s 99, the making of a draft determination and related draft rule on the Meter 
Replacement Processes proposal (Ref. ERC0182). Written requests for a pre-determination 
hearing must be received by 24 December 2015. Submissions must be received by 28 
January 2016. 

Under s 99, the making of a draft determination on the Compliance with dispatch instructions 
proposal (Ref. ERC0187). Requests for a pre-determination hearing must be received by 24 
December 2015. Submissions must be received by 11 February 2016. 
Under s 93(1)(a), the Updating the electricity B2B framework rule request proposed by the 
COAG Energy Council has been consolidated with the Updating the electricity B2B framework 
rule request proposed by Red Energy and Lumo Energy. 

Under s 95, the consolidated Updating the electricity B2B framework rule request has been 
initiated (Ref. ERC0197). The proposal seeks to update the B2B framework to provide for the 
new services that will be available through advanced meters. Submissions must be received 
by 28 January 2016. 
Submissions can be made via the AEMC’s website. Before making a submission, please 
review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. Submissions should be made in 
accordance with the AEMC’s guidelines for making written submissions on Rule change 
proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its website, subject to confidentiality. 

Written requests should be sent to submissions@aemc.gov.au and cite the reference in the 
title. Before sending a request, please review the AEMC’s privacy statement on its website. 

Documents referred to above are available on the AEMC’s website and are available for 
inspection at the AEMC’s office. 
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